
Newsletter 7 

30th November—18th Dec 

2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Our final newsletter of 2020!  

A massive well done to all our pupils and staff for their hard work this academic term. There have been a lot of changes 
to school life but it is great to see how quickly as a school community everyone has adapted and supported one another. 
Thank you! 

A further letter will follow next week regarding ‘track and trace’ information for parents over the Christmas period. 

I hope you all have a lovely peaceful Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Best wishes 

Demelza Bolton  

St Mary's Catholic Primary School 
Mongleath Road 

Falmouth 
TR11 4PW 

01326 314540 
secretary@st-marys-
fal.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

 

Merry Christmas everyone! 
 

As our autumn term and 2020 draws to a close, I have been reflecting on how much we have accom-

plished together. We have had to find new ways to make school safe and ensure the children are happy 

and continue to learn, and in true St. Mary’s style everyone has been brilliant. Thank you so much for all 

your support and understanding during what has been a challenging time for everyone.  

We are looking forward to our Christmas dinner days next week. Don’t forget to wear your Christmas 

party clothes on the day for your bubble as there will be more celebrations in class in the afternoon. 

Next week we will also be presenting you with our alternative Christmas production! It has been great 

fun putting this together and I would especially like to thank Mrs. Austin-Smith, Mrs. Titheridge and Mr. 

Boyes for spending lots of time on the technology to piece it all together! We hope you enjoy what we 

have made. 

 

We finish school on Friday 18th at the usual time and we will be back on Monday 4th January.     

With very best wishes for a restful but merry Christmas and a very happy 2021!  

 

Mrs. Draycott 

Head of School                     

Don’t forget your class Christmas Dinner 

and Christmas Parties next week! 

Tuesday 16th Christmas Dinner for Reception, Y2,Y3 & Y6 

Wednesday 16th Christmas Dinner for Y1, Y4 and Y5 



 
 
 

Congratulations  
to our  

wonderful   
Stars of the Week! 

 
30th November-4th Dec 

 
Reception—Ella C 

Y1—Isaac B 
Y2—Josh V 
Y3—Thea S 
Y4—Evie J 

Y5—Lauren M 
Y6—Nellie O 

 
7th-11th Dec 

 
Reception—Amelia 

Y1—Max 
Y2— Phoebe  

Y3-Julian 
Y4—Euan W 
Y5—Logan 
Y6—Una 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADVENT CHARITY 2021 

Please bring your donations in for                  

Falmouth and Penryn Food Bank 

penrynfalmouth.foodbank.org.uk/ 

Thank You 
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Don’t forget to post your Christmas 

Cards! 

 

 

 

 

Please let the office know if 
you still require a Breakfast 
Club place next year 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Y6 have taken part in  

Falmouth’s Virtual Christmas  

Tree Festival this year. 

The theme was ‘journeys’— Y6 chose to 
celebrate the traditional aspects of 
Christmas with the journey of the 

Mary and Joseph and the Three Kings.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christians Against Poverty is a  debt counselling centre in part-
nership with St Budock Church, in association with other local 
churches in Falmouth, Penryn & Surrounding Villages.  

CAP’s debt counselling service focuses on providing a service 
which works well for those who are more vulnerable and who 
need support to help them gain freedom from their debts. 
Their service is completely free.  

 Due to COVID – 19 they are currently temporarily replacing 
their face to face home visit debt counselling service with a 
telephone service, or a face to face church based appoint-
ment.  Their  service is holistic and they give clients the time 
they need over the phone or in person. 

To access their church based face to face appointments, cli-
ents need to be able to travel to the appointment venue and 
bring their documentation with them. 

 Their local service will cover the following main postcodes in 
the area: 

 TR10, TR11 & TR3 7 

 CAP would be delighted to speak to anyone suffering with 
debt locally. Any prospective clients from the above post-
codes should call 0800 328 0006 (our lines are open 9.30am-
5.00pm Monday to Thursday and 9.30am-3.30pm on Fridays. 

  CAP’s service is so much more than just Debt counselling, and 
I would be really grateful if we could meet together virtually 
or by phone to talk about how we help clients and how we 
could work together. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

We raised a  

whopping  

£195.42  

 for  

Save the  

Children!! 


